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Ryan Wood

423A Boynton St
Bedford, NH 03110

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

NH should be setting an example and showing the rest of the country we are serious about the fighting
climate change and preserving our wonderful wildlife and forrests. This projoct would not only damage
our natural resources and hurt state tourism in the near term, it will risk slowing the growth of local
renewable projects in solar and wind energy - which produce far greener results with faster return on
investment. They also keep revenue instate vs. shipping it off to Canada. As a homeowner with 100%
of our electricity generated by solar | have seen the benefits of investing in the future instead of trying
to squeeze the last few pennies out of the past.

Please scrap this project and invest toward installing solar and wind projects to create 100% renewable
NEW HAMPSHIRE MADE energy!

Don't let our beautiful state be scarred by an ugly extension cord for Massachusets!

Sincerely,
Ryan Wood
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